
NOTICE OF 

REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF STAR VALLEY 

TOWN COUNCIL 

 

 

The TOWN COUNCIL will hold Public Hearings at the Star Valley Town Hall, 3675 E. 

Highway 260, Star Valley, Arizona, for the following purposes: 

 

Tuesday, June 1, 2021, at 4:00 p.m.  

 

Discussion and Public Hearing regarding fiscal 

year 2021/2022 budget. 

 

To adopt the Tentative Budget for 2021/2022. 

 

Tuesday, July 06, 2021, at 4:00 p.m.  

 

Discussion and Public Hearing regarding fiscal 

year 2021/2022 budget. 

 

To adopt the Final Budget for 2021/2022. 

 


